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To Whom It May Concern,
 
I am a resident in the electorate of Mackellar.
 
I understand that as a result of population growth and distribution federal electorate boundaries
in NSW are being redrawn.
 
To increase the elector numbers in Mackellar as required, I believe the most reasonable,
cohesive and logical alteration would be to include the whole of Dee Why and Curl Curl suburbs
in our electorate.  The reasons for this are...
 

1.     This is a minor boundary and would solve the problem of the suburb of Dee Why
being split between the 2 federal electorates of Mackellar and Warringah.

2.     This will allow Mackellar to remain within a single local government area (The
Northern Beaches Council).

3.     It would allow Mackellar to remain wholly within the culturally unique Northern
Beaches region.

4.     It would maintain the unique culture, connections and character of the electorate.
5.     A new clear minor boundary could be created along Curl Curl Lagoon. This

waterway
passes through a 250-400m wide ribbon of parkland separating suburbs to the
north
and south.

 
Yours sincerely,
 
Rowan Hanley
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